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Attorney General 
Rt. Hon Lord Goldsmith QC 
Legal Secretary of the Law Offices 
9 Buckingham Gate 
London SW1 

Mrs M. Bulbeck 
i 

 Code A’ 
i 

02 September, 2002 

Dear Sir 

Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

I am writing to make you aware of the alleged unlawful killings at the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital. As the Attomey General, I would hope that you might be able to help the victims and 
relatives by ensuring that a thorough investigation is carded out by the Hampshire Constabulary 
and the evidence submitted to the Crown Prosecution Service. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs. Marjorie Bulbeck 

Cc 
Sir David Calvert Smith 
Mr Paul Close 
Rt. Hon David Blunkett MP 
Mr Paul Keranghan Chief Constable 
Mr Duncan Gear PCA 
Rt. Hon Tony Blair MP 
Mr Duncan Smith MP 
Rt. Hon Allan Milbum MP 


